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From: Joe Pennachetti
To: Toft, Marilyn
CcC: Pennachetti, Joe; weldon, Cam
Date: 4:12 pm 3/21/2012
Subject: Mtc and Operating Costs for Sheppard Subway or LRT
Marilyn,

please see response from Bruce McCuaig.

Joseph P. Pennachetti
City Manager
jpennac@toronto.ca
(416) 392-3551

>>> Bruce McCuaig < Bruce.McCuaig@metrolinx.com > 3/21/2012 4:07 PM >>>
Joe,

In the context of LRT, you will recall that we never finalized a master agreement.
This remains a point for discussion and negotiation. Metrolinx as the owner will be
responsible for rehabilitation of the Tine. But we will need to negotiate how the
operating costs are allocated.

In the context of an extension of the sheppard subway alternative, operations and
maintenance would be the responsibility of the owner which would be the city/TTC.

Bruce

————— original Message-----

From: Joe Pennachetti [mailto:Jlpennac@toronto.ca]

Sent: March 21, 2012 3:01 PM

To: Bruce McCuaig

Subject: Mtc and Operating Costs for Sheppard Subway or LRT

what is MX assumptions for the above ?
Need to answer a Council question.

Joe
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